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To the Barrington Zoning Board 
I am continuing to work on alternatives to eliminate the necessity for the variance of lot size for which I previously applied.  At this time, I am requesting a continuance from the meeting scheduled on 12/20/17.
                                                                     Thank you for your consideration,
                                                                          James E Connick
